
      W/C 30th November 2020 

 

 

Dear parents, 

The children have once again enjoyed all the activities around Fairy tales and stories, being 

the big bad wolf has appealed to a lot of them and we have enjoyed huffing and puffing. 

Over the next couple of weeks, we will be looking at the Nativity story, as part of our RE 

curriculum, we will be looking at the first Christmas, looking after a baby and investigating 

what you might put into a suitcase for a long journey.  

Mrs Cruse, Mrs Spence and Miss Sandford are very excited about putting the Christmas tree 

up and I am looking forward to making decorations with the children to put on it. 

We have sent out a Parents eve letter for Wednesday 9th December, please let us know if 

this is not convenient and we will arrange to talk to you another time. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries or concerns, our email is a good 

place for queries and we endeavour to answer them as soon as we can, however we don’t 

always get a chance to read them straight away so if it is something important please ring 

the school office and leave a message.  We will let you know if we have any concerns and let 

you know the WOW moments too. 

Thank you for all your support, 

Mrs Morrell, Mrs Cruse, Mrs Spence and Miss Sandford. 

 

 


